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AGENDA: 11/10/98

October 26, 1998

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: APPOINTMENT TO DIASTER COUNCIL

Dear Members of the Board:

The membership provisions of County Code Chapter 2.106 were
recently amended to add the Planning Director, or his designee,
to the roster of members of the Disaster Council. Attached is a
letter from Planning Director Alvin James indicating his
selection of Assistant Planning Director Michael Dever to serve
in this capacity. Accordingly, I recommend the appointment of
Michael Dever to the Disaster Council, as the representative of
the County Planning Director.

Sincerely,

Jkkeperson
B&&d of Supervisors -

JKB:ted

cc: Michael Dever, Assistant Planning Director
Alvin James, Planning Director
Disaster Council
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PLANNINGDEPARTMENT COUNTY OF SA~T~~$FJUZ

GOVERNMENTAL CENTER

70 1 Ocean Street, Santa CI-LIZ CA 95060
Telephone: (408) 454-2580 Fax: (408) 454-2131 TDD: (408) 454-3143

Email:  scmza.plnOl2@l1wl.cahwnet.gov

October 14, 1998

Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  CA 95060

Members of the Board,

On August 2.5, 1998, your Board approved an amendment to the County Disaster Council Ordinance to
include the Planning Director or his designee as an additional member of the Council. This letter is to
inform you that I have appointed Assistant Planning Director Michael Dever as my designee to represent
the Department on the Council.

The Planning Department looks forward to active participation in the Council’s disaster planning and
coordination activities. Given his years of experience in disaster planning, response and recovery, I’m
confident that Mr. Dever will prove to be a valuable participant on the Council.

Sincerely,

Alvin D. Jarnes,/cAICP
Planning Director
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